
This message is on behalf of the Manitoba Law Student Association (MLSA) & organizers of the 
Buddy Program. 

 
  
Congratulations and welcome to Robson Hall! We are so excited that you have chosen Robson 
Hall for your law school education, and we can’t wait to meet you both virtually and in-person. 
  
We’re Shawn Singh and Celyna Yu, the 2L representatives for the 2020-2021 year, and Kyla 
Kavanagh, your MLSA Governance Coordinator. We are in charge of this year’s Buddy Program. 
Every year, the Buddy Program matches incoming 1Ls with upper year students to help ease the 
transition into law school. Your buddy will introduce you to Robson Hall, share a number of 
helpful tips with you, and support you throughout your first year as a law student. To help us 
match you with an upper year student, please fill out this form here.  
  
Please ensure that you complete the survey no later than August 7, 2020 in order to be 
included in the first round of matching. For students that are admitted after August 7, the 
survey will remain open and we will continue to make matches on an ongoing basis. 
  
If you have any questions, concerns, or comments about the Buddy Program or 1L in general, 
please feel free to contact us at any time! 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Shawn Singh and Celyna Yu 
MLSA - 2L Representatives 
umsin248@myumanitoba.ca 
yuc34568@myumanitoba.ca 
 
Kyla Kavanagh 
MLSA – Governance Coordinator 
kavanag4@myumanitoba.ca 
 


